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ILLINOIS HEALTH FACILITIES AND SERVICES REVIEW BOARD 

TRANSMITTED ELECTRONICALLY  
 

January 4, 2021 
 
Thomas Dohm  
V.P. Professional Services  
Morris Hospital & Healthcare Centers  
150 W. High Street  
Morris, II. 60450 
 
RE: Acknowledgement of Receipt of Annual Progress Report  
 Permit #18-033 – Morris Hospital and Healthcare Centers  
    
Dear Mr. Dohm:  
 
We have received your request for a Declaratory Ruling for an Alteration of Permit #18-033.  We 
are accepting that submittal as the submission of your annual progress report for Permit #18-033.  
Our records will show the report was received timely and is in compliance with 77 ILAC 1130.760.  
Thank you for your continued compliance with the Illinois Health Facilities Planning Act.  
 
Should you have any questions or concerns please contact Mike Constantino or George Roate of 
my staff at Mike.Constantino@illinois.gov or George.Roate@illinois.gov or 217.782.3516.   
 
Sincerely,  

 
Courtney Avery 
Administrator 
Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board  
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